
Re-Naming Committee Minutes 

February 4, 2021 

New Business 

 Committee discussed ways to involve community, parents and students in the process. 
Angela Borzon suggested a town hall. Sarah Fisher suggested the next Hi Tea with the 
Principal could be the town hall since already in place. Principal Salvador suggested allowing 
students and community to vote on final 3 names once gathered. The committee can use this 
feedback prior to making decision on final name. Committee agreed to School Messenger, 
Class Tag Messages, Town Hall and setting up a Wilson Name Change e-mail. Committee 
determined that we could use excerpts from this letter to the community to draft the letter 
to interim superintendent requesting approval to move forward with re-naming process. 
Letter to community will ask for feedback by 5pm on February 19th.  

Old Business  

Update-All committee member roles are filled according to Board policy. Principal Salvador 
has asked committee members to reach out to additional alum and additional civic leader to 
serve on committee to be in place by 2/25 meeting.  

Next Steps  

Draft and review of letter to Dr. Lathan to request approval to move forward in re-naming 
process.  
Next Meeting: February 25th @ 5:15 p.m. 

 

 


